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. TUCSON UNIFIED 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 

September 2023 

Principal’s Corner with 
Ms. Stefanek: 
Greetings Myers/Ganoung Families, 

It is hard to believe that we have 
completed one month of school already! 
Thank you for your continued support and 
for making our Meet the Teacher, Open 
House and Title I parent meeting a huge 
success! 

We have been focusing on our PBIS 4Bs! 
Our goal is for all our students to know 
how to Be Responsible, Be Respectful, Be 
Safe and Be Kind every day throughout 
the school! Students are given golden 
tickets for demonstrating positive 
behaviors. These tickets are displayed in 
our hallways for all to see. In addition, the 
tickets go into a monthly drawing to 
participate in our Kind Kids Lunch. 

We also celebrated our August Students 
of the Month! Each month every staff 
member selects one student to be our 
student of the month. These students are 
chosen for being role models to others 
both in their academics and behaviors. 
Congratulations to our August students! 

I am excited to welcome back Girl Scouts 
to Myers-Ganoung. Once a month, during 
lunches, Girl Scouts will be providing 
activities for students during their lunch 
recess. Our first date with Girl Scouts is 
Tuesday, September 12th. The activities 
are for all our students. 

We are also super excited to welcome 
back our ICATS in their 2nd year with 
Myers Ganoung. These University of 
Arizona students will be doing their 
student teaching in the spring. 
They are here on-site Mondays and 
Tuesdays working in our classrooms and 
attending classes. (Continued ->) 

Continued from previous 
column) 
Thank you for your continued 
support in keeping our students 
safe. Here are some reminders 
about drop off and pick up. 
Please do not park in front of fire 
hydrants, red curb areas, no 
parking zones and in the middle 
of the street. Also, do not U turn 
in middle of street. Use the 
crosswalks. If students arrive 
after 8:25am they need to be 
signed in at the front office. 

Have a wonderful September, 

Sincerely, 

Megan Stefanek 

Proud Principal of Meyer-
Ganoung Elementary 

************************** 
Did you know? 
TUSD has Family Resource 
Centers for our families! If 
you need assistance with 
clothing, food, or want to 
know about programs 
available for you, contact your 
Community Liaison. Your 
Community Liaison is, Diana 
Pitney @ 520-584-6790. 
************************* 
Doors Open: 7:45 A.M.-3:30 
P.M. If your child is going to 
be absent or late, please call 
the office and let us know, 
please. Phone: 520-584-
6700 

Wednesdays are Early out 
days, dismissal is @ 1:40 
p.m. Please pick your child 
up on time. Thank you. 

Important arrival and dismissal 
procedures. 

Preschool families, beginning Tuesday, 
September 5th students will be dropped 
off and picked up along Santa Rosa. 
Times do not change just the locaYon. 
Thank you! 

Kinder-5th grade arrival remains the 
same. However, for dismissal all students 
will be dismissed along Santa Rosa. 
Parents will no longer wait for students 
in the front hallway. 

Please contact office with any quesYons, 
concerns, or clarificaYons. 

Cafecito returns next 

month on Friday, October 20th! 

September 2023 
September 4 -Labor Day, no 

School! 
September 5- Vision & Hearing 

Screening 
September 12 – Girl Scouts on-site 

September 14 – Site Council & 
Family Engagement meeting 3pm 

September 14 – PTO meeting 
3:30pm 

September 20th-22nd- Parent-
Teacher Conferences. Early 
dismissal at 11:40am 

September 29- Picture Day! 

September 29- Student Assembly 
& Kind Kids lunch. 

http://edweb.tusd1.org/Myers-Ganoung

